
Grand Junction, Colorado 

 

August 24, 1966 

SPECIAL 

 

ROLL CALL 

 

In accordance with the ordinances of the City of Grand Junction and special notice having been served on each member 

of the Council a Special Meeting was held in the Conference Room at the City Hall at 7:30 o'clock p.m. on August 24, 

1966. Council members present and answering roll call were C. E. McCormick, Chas. Love, Harry Colescott, Dr. Hurst 

F. Otto and President Ray A. Meacham. Councilmen absent were Robert Evans and Herbert Wright. Also present were 

City Attorney Ashby and City-Clerk-Acting City Manager Helen Tomlinson. 

 

HEARING 

 

Application 3.2 Beer for Roy Reynolds, dba L.P. Golf Course Club House 

 

Granted 

 

This was the date set for hearing on the application of Roy Reynolds for a 3.2 beer license for the Lincolan Park Gold 

Course Club House. No petitions were filed for or against the granting of the license, and no one appeared before the 

Council to protest the granting of the license. The hearing was closed by the President. 

 

It was moved by Councilman McCormick and seconded by Councilman Colescott that the application of Roy Reynolds 

for 3.2 beer license be approved. Motion carried. (5 AYES) 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

It was moved by Councilman Love and seconded by Councilman Colescott that the meeting adjourn. Motion carried. 

 

____________________ 

/s/ Helen C. Tomlinson 

City Clerk/Acting City Manager 

 


